SPECIAL MEETING TO ADOPT BUDGET, FOR YEAR 1973

The Supervisors of Hilltown Township met this December 29, 1972,
at the Mumicipal Building, Blooming-Glen, Pa.

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman, Mr. Frankenfield,
with all Supervisors present.

Also present were, Mr. Gubelman, Mr., Heidrich, Mr. Mohr, Mr. H.
wWagner, Mr. J. Wegser, Mr. Daub, Mr, Pierson, Mr. & Mrs. Cameron
and Reporters, Florence Schauffhausen, Intelligencer; Bonnie
Mostella, Free Press; Mr. Cressman, Call Chronicle; Mr. Mitchell,
Narth Penn Reporter.,

The Chairman, Mr. Frankenfield, requested the Secretary to read
the proposed budget for Hilltown Township for the year 1973, Receipss
and Expenditures anticipated in the amount of $316,996.09.

A motion was made by Mr. Moyer to adopt the budget as read, over
the objection of Mr. Hartshorne, who wanted a 3.8 mill rate instead
of a & mill rate. Mr. Frankenfield seconded the motion.

In other business, Mr. Robert Plerson, a member of the Bucks
County Conservancy, stated, in behalf of Mr. and Mra. Wagner, that the
Bucks County Commissioners were sympathetic with their reasocns for
wanting to save the bridge over Morris Rum, and that they would be
willing to have agreements with the Bucks County Conservancy that they
would be responsible for the care of the bridge if the Supervisors
agreed,

Mr. Wilson, the Township Solicitor, stated that they did not meet
the terms of the Township's requirements.

Mr. Pierson suggested that Mr. Wilson and Mr. Glascott meet and
discuss this problem and come up with a solution,

After some discussion, Mr. Pierson said he would supply the
Supervisors and our Solicitor with a copy of the Wagrer request
and agreement.

A motion for adjournment was made by Mr. Moyer and seconded by
Mr. Frankenfield. The meeting adjourned at 10:08 F.M,

Respectfully submitted,

J. Arthur Moyer
Secretary




